
 

Dear Campers, 

 

From 1st October, 2013, High Rock Centre will start using “High Rock 

Permit”. 

 

In order to improve and enhance our service, each campers will be allocated a “High Rock Permit” when 

check-in. Please bring along for staff inspection and return to office when check-out. $10 will be charged if 

there is any lost or damged. 

 

Each permit has its own reference number in two categories: (1) Overnight camp and (2) Day/Evening camp 

 

(1) Overnight camp: Reference number is set by Room number and Reference of bed number 

First digit: Room number (For example: A = Room A) 

Other digits: Bed number (For example: 01 = The first bed) 

Front 

 

Back 

 

(2) Day/Evening camp:  In numerical order 

Front 

 

Back 

 

 

Stewards High Rock Centre 

26th September, 2013 


